
        Minutes of June 2022 GMDXA 
Meeting 
 

The June meeting of GMDXA, sponsored by Ron Gorski N9AU, was 
called to order by President Gary Sutcliffe W9XT at 1900.  15 members 
and one guest were in attendance. 
 

Ron N9AU read the minutes of the May meeting and the current 
Treasurers report. Both were unanimously accepted. 
 

DX Reports 
 
 

K9DJT  June 2022   

Call Date Time Band  Mode Notes 

9X2AW   15/30 FT8  

CT3KN   6 FT8  

4U1UN   20 FT4  

FG./F6HMQ   6 FT8  
 
 
 

WB9TFF  June 2022   

Call Date Time Band  Mode Notes 

SU9VB 26-May 1:25 15 SSB ATNO 

PJ7AR 24-Jun 1:18 20 SSB NBC, NBM 

4L1FL 29 Jun 3:02 20 FT8 ATNO 

Z33F 29 Jun 3:22 20 FT8 NBC 

A71XX 29 Jun 3:39 20 FT8 ATNO 
 
 
 

W9RN  June 2022   

Call Date Time Band  Mode Notes 

VK0MQ 22-Jun  30 FT8 NBC, NMC 



GJ0YHU 2021  6 FT8 NBC QSL rcvd 
 

Ron N9AW reported receiving a paper QSL from VU4W. 
 
 
 
 
 

Committee Reports 
 

          Packet Cluster: Noll, W9RN, reported the W9ODD cluster 
working OK.                      

 

WEB page: Gary, W9XT, continues to add meeting minutes and 
solicit member pictures to the web page. 
 

Card checking: Ron, N9AU reported nothing new. 
 

DX Committee: Al WA9BZW made a recommendation to 
contribute an additional $500 to the 3Y0J expedition group. He so 
motioned with a 2nd by John W9VG and the motion unanimously 
passed. 

 

Old Business:  

There was some discussion concerning alternate meeting sites. Rick 
NK9G  
          said that previous investigation on his part yielded no 
positive results. Venue  owners either wanted a significant room fee 
or some type of guaranteed  head count that would order food. 
Rick will continue to look. The discussion  is tabled till the September 
2022 meeting. 
 

 

Thus far, nominees for 2022-2023 club year officers are : 
President   Gary Drasch K9DJT 
Vice President  Lyle Ten Pas, WE9R 
Secretary/Treasurer Ron Gorski N9AU   



No other nominations were made at this meeting and  Rick 
NK9G motioned to close nominations with a 2nd by Noll W9RN. 
The motioned passed.  
Since all nominees are un-opposed, by default, all will become 
new club officers effective this date. 

New Business 
         Gary W9XT discussed the mail he received from the Virginia 
DX group that is  proposing a DXCC change to remove entities 
from the active DXCC list if they  have been inactive for 15 years. After 
a short discussion, it was the  unanimous consensus of all present 
that this change in DXCC rules should  not be implemented. 
   
 
 
 

Announcements:  
  

July 9   South Milwaukee ARC Swapfest, Oak Creek 

July 21   Central States VHF Society Convention, La Crosse 

Sept 16/17   W9DXCC Convention,  
 
 
 

There being no further business, a motion for adjournment was made 
by Gary K9GS, with a second by Noll W9RN. The meeting closed at 
1923. 

 
 

         Ron Gorski N9AU       Secy/Tres 
 
 


